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The Elgar Companion to Public Economics 2006-01-01 attiat ott and
richard cebula have recognised the need to present in an accessible and
straightforward way the voluminous literature in the public economics
arena advances in econometric techniques and the spillover of knowledge
from other disciplines made it difficult not only for students but also
for lecturers to accurately find the information they need this major
companion addresses a wealth of topics common to the study of both
public economics and public choice including questions such as how does
one structure the whole spectrum of public finance in a manageable
framework what is wagner s law really about and what does empirical
testing tell us how binding is the budget constraint how encompassing is
a dictator s interest how do veto powers of the executive institutional
structures and regimes affect public sector outcomes do voters behave
rationally do conflicts yield benefits is war cost effective and does
secession offer a viable exit option the contributions both theoretical
and empirical shed light on some contentious issues in the public
economics literature and provide readers with insight into issues that
are at the forefront of discussions about the public economy the
empirical analysis utilizes recent econometric techniques to validate or
refute empirical findings based on older vintage econometrics the
diversity of coverage ranges from traditional models of the public
economy to the incorporation of defence spending as a significant and
often neglected function of the public sector the contributors include
many pioneers and leading lights in the field the elgar companion to
public economics will be required reading for academics and scholars at
many levels in the fields of public economics and public choice but
mainly graduate and above the companion will also be of value to
scholars in the wider social sciences in general and political science
in particular
The Elgar Companion to Economics and Philosophy 2005-01-01 there are
many first rate contributions here those contributions make this
collection valuable especially to readers who are already knowledgeable
about the various areas in which the interests of philosophers and
economists overlap daniel m hausman journal of economic methodology the
elgar companion to economics and philosophy is a very good read every
library should buy it now john king history of economics review the
volume collects articles surveying developments in such related fields
as economic methodology ethics epistemology and social ontology many of
the articles are forward looking and as such constitute substantive and
original and at times provocative contributions to the literature the
volume as a whole is a success the editors are to be congratulated for
their efforts bruce j caldwell university of north carolina greensboro
us this companion is called economics and philosophy but actually it is
about the philosophy of economics and all the great questions in the
subject are here the weather in the philosophy of economics has been
stormy lately and the climate continues to this day to be unsettled will
the storms soon settle down to give way to calmer days read this
excellent collection of informative papers in the field to stimulate
your own answer to that question mark blaug university of london and
university of buckingham uk the elgar companion to economics and
philosophy aims to demonstrate exactly how these two important areas
have always been linked and to illustrate the key areas of overlap the
companion is divided into distinct parts each of which highlights a
leading area of scholarly concern political economy conceived as social
philosophy the methodology and epistemology of economics and social
ontology and the ontology of economics the contributors are well known
and distinguished authors from a variety of disciplines who have been
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invited both to survey and to provide a personal assessment of current
and prospective future states of their respective areas of philosophical
interest academics and students who have an interest in economics and
philosophy political philosophy and the history of ideas will find this
book of great appeal as will researchers working in the field and
readers interested in the nature of the discipline of economics
Elgar Companion to Hayekian Economics 2014-10-31 the elgar companion to
hayekian economics provides an in depth treatment of friedrich august
von hayekês economic thought from his technical economics of the 1920s
and 1930s to his broader views on the spontaneous order of a free
society taken togethe
Handbook of Economics and Ethics 2009-01-01 this volume pulls together a
remarkable collection of contributors designed to challenge the positive
normative dichotomy in economic methodology the intent of this
publication is to provide a reference manual for those seeking insights
into the connections between economics and ethics it succeeds in that
goal and should become a starting point for anyone who believes that
mainstream economics needs methodological reorientation anyone
interested in ethics and economic methodology would do well to have this
reference book handy highly recommended j halteman choice this new
handbook of economics and ethics makes a substantial contribution as a
wide ranging up to date reference work including original developments
on these two fundamentally interconnected fields this contribution is
particularly timely given the increasing attention being paid to
economics as a moral science the handbook contains seventy five expert
entries on subjects ranging from the history of economics and philosophy
to conceptual analysis of ethics in various aspects of modern economics
while representing a diversity of views sheila dow university of
stirling uk the handbook of economics and ethics portrays an
understanding of economic methodology in which facts and values though
distinct are closely interconnected in a variety of ways from theory
building to data collection and from modelling to policy evaluation this
encyclopaedic handbook is at the intersection of economics and ethics
irene van staveren and jan peil bring together 75 unique and original
papers to provide up to date insights on topics such as markets
globalization human development rationality efficiency and corporate
social responsibility the book presents contributions from an array of
international scholars using methodological and theoretical approaches
and convincingly demonstrates the death of the positive normative
dichotomy that so long held economics in its grip this invaluable
resource will strongly appeal to students of economics and economic
methodology philosophy of science and ethics it will also be of great
benefit to academics and policy makers involved in economic policies and
ethics
Elgar Companion to Neo-Schumpeterian Economics 2007 the elgar companion
to neo schumpeterian economics is a cutting edge collection of specially
commissioned contributions highlighting not only the broad scope but
also the common ground between all branches of this prolific and fast
developing field of economics for 25 years economists have been
investigating industrial dynamics under the heading of neo schumpeterian
economics which has itself become a mature and widely acknowledged
discipline in the fields of innovation knowledge growth and development
economics the elgar companion to neo schumpeterian economics surveys the
achievements of the most visible scholars in this area the contributions
to the companion give both a brief survey on the various fields of neo
schumpeterian economics as well as insights into recent research at the
scientific frontiers the book also illustrates the potential of neo
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schumpeterian economics to overcome its so far self imposed restriction
to the domains of technology driven industry dynamics and to become a
comprehensive approach in economics suited for the analysis of
development processes in all economic domains integrating both the
public sector and financial markets the book focusses on the co
evolutionary processes between the different domains as a roadmap for
the development of a comprehensive neo schumpeterian theory the
companion will be an invaluable source of reference for researchers in
the fields of industrial dynamics and economic growth and academics and
scholars of economics generally phd students will find the companion an
indispensable general introduction to the field of neo schumpeterian
economics it will also appeal to politicians and consultants engaged in
national and international policy as the companion deals with the highly
important and ever topical phenomena of economic development
The Elgar Companion to Recent Economic Methodology 2011-01-01 economic
methodology has traditionally been associated with logical positivism in
the vein of milton friedman karl popper imre lakatos and thomas kuhn
however the emergence and proliferation of new research programs in
economics have stimulated many novel developments in economic
methodology this impressive companion critically examines these advances
in methodological thinking particularly those that are associated with
the new research programs which challenge standard economic methodology
bringing together a collection of leading contributors to this new
methodological thinking the authors explain how it differs from the past
and point towards further concerns and future issues the recent research
programs explored include behavioral and experimental economics
neuroeconomics new welfare theory happiness and subjective well being
research geographical economics complexity and computational economics
agent based modeling evolutionary thinking macroeconomics and
keynesianism after the crisis and new thinking about the status of the
economics profession and the role of the media in economics this
important compendium will prove invaluable for researchers and
postgraduate students of economic methodology and the philosophy of
economics practitioners in the vanguard of new economic thinking will
also find plenty of useful information in this path breaking book
The Elgar Companion to Health Economics 2012 Ôthe elgar companion to
health economics is a comprehensive and accessible look at the field as
seen by its leading figures Õ Ð joseph newhouse harvard medical school
us acclaim for the first edition Ôthis companion is a timely addition it
contains 50 chapters from 90 contributors around the world on the
topical and policy relevant aspects of health economics there is a
balanced coverage of theoretical and empirical materials and conceptual
and practical issues i have found the companion very useful Õ Ð sukhan
jackson economic analysis and policy Ôthis encyclopedic work provides
interested readers with an authoritative and comprehensive overview of
many if not all of the current research issues in health economics
highly recommended upper level undergraduates and above Õ Ð r m mullner
choice this comprehensive collection brings together more than 50
contributions from some of the most influential researchers in health
economics it authoritatively covers theoretical and empirical issues in
health economics with a balanced range of material on equity and
efficiency in health care systems health technology assessment and
issues of concern for developing countries this thoroughly revised
second edition is expanded to include four new chapters while all
existing chapters have been extensively updated the elgar companion to
health economics second edition intends to take an audience of advanced
undergraduates postgraduates and researchers to the current frontier of
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research by providing concise and readable introductions to key topics
Handbook on the Economics and Theory of the Firm 2012-01-01 this unique
handbook explores both the economics of the firm and the theory of the
firm two areas which are traditionally treated separately in the
literature on the one hand the former refers to the structure
organization and boundaries of the firm while the latter is devoted to
the analysis of behaviours and strategies in particular market contexts
the novel concept underpinning this authoritative volume is that these
two areas closely interact and that a framework must be articulated in
order to illustrate how linkages can be created this interpretative
framework is comprehensively developed in the editors introduction and
the expert contributors more than fifty academics of renowned authority
further elaborate on the linkages in the seven comprehensive sections
that follow encompassing background equilibrium and new institutional
theories the multinational firm dynamic approaches to the firm modern
issues firms strategies and economic policy and the firm bridging
economics and theory of the firm and providing both technical and
institutional perspectives on real corporations this path breaking
handbook will prove an invaluable resource for academics researchers and
students in the fields of economics heterodox economics business and
management and industrial organization
Handbook on the Economics of Happiness 2007-01-01 this book is a welcome
consolidation and extension of the recent expanding debates on happiness
and economics happiness and economics as a new field for research is now
of pivotal interest particularly to welfare economists and psychologists
The Elgar Companion to Post Keynesian Economics 2012-01-01 the elgar
companion to post keynesian economics is a comprehensive guide to
economic analyses in the tradition of keynes and the so called cambridge
uk school of economics the coverage of themes and different theoretical
orientations within post keynesianism is remarkable and the quality of
the various entries is impressive john kings invisible hand is
responsible for a minimum of overlaps and an optimum in quality and
comprehensibility this book has already proved to be of interest to a
wide range of economists and can be expected to continue to do so for a
long time to come heinz d kurz university of graz austria this
thoroughly revised and updated second edition provides a comprehensive
guide to post keynesian methodology theory and policy prescriptions the
companion reflects the challenges posed by the global financial crisis
that began in 2008 and by the consolidation of the new neoclassical
synthesis in macroeconomic theory there are 41 entirely new entries
marking the emergence of a new generation of post keynesian scholars the
central issues that were dealt with in the first edition remain at the
core of the book but much more attention is paid in this second edition
to financial markets to post keynesian economics outside its traditional
anglo american heartland and to gender issues and environmental policy
including major theoretical methodological and policy issues in post
keynesian economics this enriching companion will strongly appeal to
postgraduate and advanced undergraduate students in economics as well as
related social science disciplines including international political
economy international relations politics public policy and sociology
The Elgar Companion to the Chicago School of Economics 2010-01-01 many
know the chicago school of economics and its association with milton
friedman george stigler ronald coase and gary becker but few know the
school s history and the full scope of its scholarship in this companion
leading scholars examine its history and key figures as well as provide
surveys of the school s contributions to central aspects of economics
including price theory monetary theory labor and economic history the
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volume examines the school s traditions of applied welfare theory and
law and economics while providing a glimpse into emerging research on
chicago s role in the development of neoliberalism a companion in the
true sense of the word this volume surveys a wide body of chicago
economic studies and guides readers carefully through each the companion
offers biographies of leading chicago economists and evaluations of the
school s connection to approaches to economics that draw from and
complement the school including the virginia school and the work of
armen alchian and edward lazear moreover this book is a first in many
respects as it analyzes the interconnections of the chicago school s
theory methodology and policy and considers by what means and ideas the
school s policy framework is driven the breadth and depth of the
insights presented here will appeal especially to students and scholars
of economics and historians interested in economics social science and
applied public policy
The Elgar Companion to Radical Political Economy 1994-01-01 these
valuable contributions will be very useful to students and
nonspecialists wanting a clear introduction to specific topics or a
convenient volume to browse to get a feel for a broader area of study a
welcome addition to any library m perelman choice an excellent short
encyclopedia of radical political economies even experienced scholars
could read a number of the entries to refresh themselves or to introduce
themselves to new areas of inquiry every university and college library
should have a copy william m dugger southern economic journal elgar s
companions are a joy to read from cover to cover the volume is indexed
and belongs in every library william m dugger journal of economic issues
this is a worthwhile volume deserving a browse by anyone with radical
pretensions keith cowling the economic journal this major reference book
has been designed to provide a comprehensive coverage of radical
political economy international in scope the elgar companion to radical
political economy includes contributions from a very wide range of
specialists who discuss topics ideas and theories in the field radical
political economy is a term used to encompass a range of different
schools of thought these include post keynesian kaleckian marxian
institutionalist sraffian and other approaches to economics which share
the common theme of production rather than the exchange focus of
neoclassical and austrian economics their concern with the generation
and use of the surplus leads them to an interest in dynamics income
distribution growth and development and capital accumulation with over
100 entries the companion provides detailed information on a wide range
of aspects of radical political economy as well as some important
insights into its theoretical underpinning a special feature of the book
is its emphasis upon explaining the positive elements in radical
political economy as the first book of its kind devoted to radical
political economy the companion will be an essential reference source
for scholars and students with an interest in the development of
economic ideas
The Elgar Companion to Social Economics 2010-01-01 i highly recommend
this volume for all scholars interested in challenging conventional
wisdom about how a capitalist economy works and willing to call into
question assumptions that narrow our interpretation preventing more
socially beneficial practices from being implemented international
sociology davis and dolfsma have edited a volume of 36 essays that
provides a first rate introduction to the recent cutting edge
scholarship in social economics the volume provides an impressive and
broad array of articles covering traditional social economic topics each
essay is an excellent point of entry into social economic thought this
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volume will be of great interest to economists writing in the heterodox
tradition and or to mainstream economists seeking a richer analysis of
socioeconomic relationships highly recommended q m duroy choice as this
comprehensive companion demonstrates social economics is a dynamic and
growing field that emphasizes the key role that values play in the
economy and in economic life social economics treats the economy and
economics as being embedded in the larger web of social and ethical
relationships it also regards economics and ethics as essentially
connected and adds values such as justice fairness dignity well being
freedom and equality to the standard emphasis on efficiency the elgar
companion to social economics brings together the leading contributors
in the field to elucidate a wide range of recent developments across
different subject areas and topics in so doing the contributors also map
the likely trends and directions of future research this companion will
undoubtedly become a leading reference source and guide to social
economics for many years to come providing concise discussion and an
indication of what to expect in future decades this interdisciplinary
companion will be of great interest to students and academics of social
economics and socio economics as well as institutional evolutionary and
heterodox economics it will also appeal to management scholars and those
concerned with business ethics
The Elgar Companion to Austrian Economics 1998-01-01 the book can be
recommended both to those who know something about austrian economics
already and to those who know nothing david simpson economic affairs mr
boettke s very readable compendium consists of short articles by mostly
young scholars selected to illustrate the diversity and fecundity of
modern austrian economics michael prowse the financial times the elgar
companion to austrian economics is a major new reference work which
highlights the common ground between all the branches of the school
while demonstrating the breadth and diversity within it the companion
reflects the many areas where austrian economists have made
contributions including technical economics methodology of the social
sciences political theory and political science this book includes
contributions from an international group of scholars whose work
demonstrates a basic similarity and interest in questions which have
historically been associated with the austrian approach to economics
although many of the contributors would not consider themselves to be
strictly of this school the distinguished team of contributors
commissioned by the editor includes k d hoover i m kirzner a klamer d
lavoie c k rowley m rizzo m rutherford r e wagner u witt l yeager each
entry is fully referenced and includes suggestions for further readings
on the topic the companion will be the standard reference work for all
those engaged in the field of austrian economics it not only introduces
students to the austrian school but also serves as an important research
tool for scholars working within the austrian tradition
The Elgar Dictionary of Economic Quotations 2003 this dictionary brings
together quotations and phrases from hundreds of economists social
scientists philosophers essayists political figures and others on
economics and related topics
The Elgar Companion to Alfred Marshall 2006 in light of the recent and
ongoing surge of interest in alfred marshall s work this new and
original reference volume fills a gap in the literature through a
detailed examination of his thought and of his contributions to
economics and social science the companion places alfred marshall s
ideas in their historical context highlighting the many streams of
social research originating from them the contributors form a remarkable
cast of leading experts covering a spectrum of marshallian themes and
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issues including his life and work background and influences scope and
methodology of economics economic analysis including distribution theory
industrial economics and money social and political issues relations
with his contemporaries the marshallian tradition relevance to
contemporary economics this comprehensive and multidisciplinary
companion illustrates the relevance of marshall to present day economic
reality and as such will prove an invaluable reference tool for general
economists and a wide ranging audience historians of economic thought
economic political and cultural historians industrial regional and
development economists economists interested in institutional cognitive
and evolutionary economics
Handbook of Knowledge and Economics 2012-01-01 while there is growing
recognition that understanding knowledge is at the very heart of
economics little work has thus far been forthcoming representing in a
comprehensive and coherent way its fundamental nature and wide ranging
consequences for economic analysis the editors are to be commended for
having filled this critical gap by providing a well organized collection
of outstanding contributions this rich and greatly needed handbook is
comprised of contributions about the role knowledge plays in the history
of the discipline as well as the most significant current developments
as we witness them particularly in the branches of evolutionary
institutional and complexity economics kurt dopfer university of st
gallen switzerland why do societies benefit differently from knowledge
how exactly does social interaction interfere with knowledge acquisition
and diffusion this original handbook brings together a wide range of
differing approaches to shed light on these questions and others
relating to the role and relevance of knowledge in economic analysis by
illuminating the philosophical roots of the various notions of knowledge
employed by economists this handbook helps to disentangle conceptual and
typological issues surrounding the debate on knowledge among economists
wide ranging in scope it explores fundamental aspects of the
relationship between knowledge and economics such as the nature of
knowledge knowledge acquisition and knowledge diffusion this important
compendium embraces various fields and traditions of economic analysis
and discusses the role of knowledge in 21 papers from outstanding
international scholars advanced scholars and postgraduate students
interested in cross fertilization between different fields of economic
analysis will find this handbook of considerable importance
Who's who in Economics 1999 this standard reference text is a guide to
economists both past and present who have made a substantial
contribution to the subject it provides biographical bibliographical and
critical information on over 1000 living economists and approximately
500 deceased economists
The Elgar Companion to Law and Economics 2005-01-01 acclaim for the
first edition backhaus s book is a good companion pablo salvador coderch
indret a most valuable collection of papers serving to provide the
reader both with an overview of some key areas in law and economics and
with a biographical introduction to the work of some important if also
neglected sources of scholarship in the discipline anthony i ogus cbe
university of manchester uk this thoroughly updated and revised edition
of a popular and authoritative reference work introduces the reader to
the major concepts and leading contributors in the field of law and
economics the companion features accessible informative and provocative
entries on all the significant issues and breaks new ground by bringing
together widely dispersed yet theoretically congruent ideas following a
comprehensive introduction by the editor the renowned contributors look
in detail at several critical areas including fundamentals of the law
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and economics approach private law and economics public law and
economics labour law and economics regulation taxation and public
enterprise dispute resolution different sources of the law economic
analysis of a legal problem classical authors in law and economics
students and scholars interested in a comprehensive and rigorous
overview of the field of law and economics will find this volume to be a
unique and welcome resource the companion will also have a broad appeal
amongst industrial economists and historians of economic thought
International Handbook on Teaching and Learning in Economics 2012 this
comprehensive and thought provoking handbook reviews public sector
economics from pluralist perspectives that either complement or reach
beyond mainstream views the book takes a comprehensive interdisciplinary
approach drawing on economi
A Handbook of Alternative Theories of Public Economics 2014-03-28 Ôthis
excellent volume brings together some of the most interesting writings
on economic organization it covers a vast range of topics that fall
under the heading of economic organization and most if not all aspects
of a variety of organizational economics and organization theories are
presented interestingly this book also extends beyond the more
traditional approaches informed by economics and organization theory as
it broadens the horizon of the field by including relevant contributions
from economic sociology cognitive psychology law and strategic
management given its breadth and depth this volume will become one of
the standard reference books that will inspire both theoretical and
empirical research Õ Ð john hagedoorn maastricht university the
netherlands Ôthis important new handbook of economic organization is a
highly successful attempt to integrate economic and organization theory
anna grandori who is herself a leading scholar located at the boundaries
of economics and organization theory is to be congratulated on doing a
superb job bringing together such a high profile group of
internationally acknowledged scholars each of the essays in the book are
original and contribute to demonstrating the valuable insights that
economics can make to our understanding of organization and
organizational design anna grandoriÕs introductory and concluding
chapters are not only excellent audits of the current state of our
knowledge in this field but they also give a strong sense of direction
for the possible futures of the discipline anna grandori is not afraid
to face head on some of the more philosophical issues relating to
ÒorganizationÓ as an object of study and is to be commended for doing so
the economics of organization is a new exciting and developing field and
the essays in this book will help to shape the research agenda that will
take this emergent discipline to its next stage Õ Ð peter m jackson
university of leicester uk Ôthis sweeping comprehensive volume is a
signal effort in building bridges between economics and organization
theory with a stellar cast of contributors it will both inspire and
provoke scholars with its grand amibitions and generate considerable
attention and debate a remarkable effort by anna grandori Õ Ð walter w
powell stanford university us Ôanna grandori has astutely organized the
commissioned chapters of an intellectually diverse set of scholars into
an absolutely outstanding contribution that both defines the current
state of organizational economics and points the perceptive reader
toward an exciting intellectual future from traditional research areas
to the newest topics of interest the chapters chart the current
boundaries of the field the chapters are filled with gems of insight
across several distinct levels of analysis whether it is a discussion of
organizational design or psychological economics or innovation or the
organization as language the discussions are contemporary comprehensive
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and challenging no serious scholar of organizational economics should be
without this book Õ Ð richard n osborn wayne state university us this
comprehensive and groundbreaking handbook integrates economic and
organization theories to help elucidate the design and evolution of
economic organization economic organization is regarded both as a
subject of inquiry and as an emerging disciplinary field in its own
right integrating insights from economics organization theory strategy
and management economic sociology and cognitive psychology the
contributors who share this integrated approach are distinguished
scholars at the productive peak in their fields each original state of
the art chapter not only addresses foundational issues but also
identifies key issues for future research this original and wide ranging
handbook will be a useful and thought provoking read for academics
students and researchers in the fields of organization management and
economics
Handbook of Economic Organization 2013-01-01 Ôthe international handbook
on teaching and learning economics is a power packed resource for anyone
interested in investing time into the effective improvement of their
personal teaching methods and for those who desire to teach students how
to think like an economist it sets guidelines for the successful
integration of economics into a wide variety of traditional and non
traditional settings in college and graduate courses with some attention
paid to primary and secondary classrooms the international handbook on
teaching and learning economics is highly recommended for all economics
instructors and individuals supporting economic education in courses in
and outside of the major this handbook provides a multitude of rich
resources that make it easy for new and veteran instructors to improve
their instruction in ways promising to excite an increasing number of
students about learning economics this handbook should be on every
instructorÕs desk and referenced regularly Õ Ð tawni hunt ferrarini the
american economist Ôin delightfully readable short chapters by leaders
in the sub fields who are also committed teachers this encyclopedia of
how and what in teaching economics covers everything there is nothing
else like it and it should be required reading for anyone starting a
teaching career Ð and for anyone who has been teaching for fewer than 50
years Õ Ð daniel s hamermesh university of texas austin us the
international handbook on teaching and learning economics provides a
comprehensive resource for instructors and researchers in economics both
new and experienced this wide ranging collection is designed to enhance
student learning by helping economic educators learn more about course
content pedagogic techniques and the scholarship of the teaching
enterprise the internationally renowned contributors present an
exhaustive compilation of accessible insights into major research in
economic education across a wide range of topic areas including
pedagogic practice Ð teaching techniques technology use assessment
contextual techniques and k 12 practices research findings Ð principles
courses measurement factors influencing student performance evaluation
and the scholarship of teaching and learning institutional
administrative issues Ð faculty development the undergraduate and
graduate student and international perspectives teaching enhancement
initiatives Ð foundations organizations and workshops grounded in
research and covering past and present knowledge as well as future
challenges this detailed compendium of economics education will prove an
invaluable reference tool for all involved in the teaching of economics
graduate students new teachers lecturers faculty researchers chairs
deans and directors
International Handbook on Teaching and Learning Economics 2012
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investigates aspects of the philosophical foundations of adam smith s
thought as well as his economic analysis and approach to policy this
book views adam smith s work as an interconnected system of thought
which incorporates both moral philosophy and economics
Elgar Companion to Adam Smith 2009 this companion takes stock of the
trajectory achievements shortcomings and prospects of marxist political
economy it reflects the contributors shared commitment to bringing the
methods theories and concepts of marx himself to bear across a wide
range of topics and perspectives and it provides a testimony to the
continuing purpose and vitality of marxist political economy as a whole
this volume analyzes marxist political economy in three areas the
critique of mainstream economics in all of its versions the critical
presence of marxist political economy within and its influence upon each
of the social science disciplines and cutting across these the analysis
of specific topics that straddle disciplinary boundaries some of the
contributions offer an exposition of basic concepts accessible to the
general reader laying out marx s own contribution its significance and
subsequent positions and debates with and within marxist political
economy the authors offer assessments of historical developments to and
within capitalism and of its current character and prospects other
chapters adopt a mirror image approach of pinpointing the conditions of
contemporary capitalism as a way of interrogating the continuing
salience of marxist analysis this volume will inform and inspire a new
generation of students and scholars to become familiar with marxist
political economy from an enlightened and unprejudiced position and to
use their knowledge as both a resource and gateway to future study
The Elgar Companion to Marxist Economics 2012-01-01 arguably one of the
most important economists who has lived ricardo s impact on the
economics profession is immense this unique and comprehensive companion
elucidates his significance and continuing legacy ricardo made major
contributions to all fields of the subject from monetary issues to value
and income distribution from capital accumulation technical progress and
economic growth to foreign trade and international specialisation and
from taxes to public debt what he called the main problem of political
economy the distribution of income and wealth is again back on the
political and economic agenda with a vengeance leading experts in the
field explore his influence and offer novel interpretations of received
doctrines
The Elgar Companion to David Ricardo 2015 the editors should be
commended for taking on such a big task and succeeding so well this book
should be in the library of every institution where students have to
write a paper that may be related to sport or on the shelf of any
lecturer teaching economics or public finance who has even a remote
interest in sport the material is very accessible and useful in many
different settings ruud h koning jahrbücher f nationalökonomie u
statistik edward elgar s brilliant market niche is identifying a topic
in economics finding editors who know the area backwards and challenging
them to assemble the best cross section of relevant articles either
already published or newly commissioned handbook on the economics of
sport is edward elgar at its very best if you love economics you ll find
many fascinating insights here if you love sport but know little
economics then this book is mostly accessible and will teach you a lot
and if you are a sports mad economist then you will be in hog heaven
furthermore if like this reviewer you are broadly very sceptical about
the reports consultants produce for governments on the supposed economic
windfall from hosting a big event or subsidising a stadium then you will
get a lot of good counter arguments in this volume indeed there are
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several chapters on the above theme that i m sure i ll be copying
frequently to government officials in years to come the demand for sport
is a fascinating subject and it is hard to pick out just one chapter
from the second section read them all they make a wonderful 65 page
treat part vi was a real feast a smorgasbord this is a magnificent piece
of work and the 36 page index rounds it all off splendidly john blundell
economic affairs the book covers the most important areas of research of
an emerging economic sub discipline spanning the past half a century it
serves admirably the purpose of an introduction into the rich and
growing area of reflection for all concerned the editors and authors of
the handbook have done a commendable job of accumulating sophisticated
material for many economists managers politicians and self conscious
fans who are sure to find excellent training ground for the whole
heptathlon this book will be invaluable for advanced students
investigating professional sport from the point of view of lawyers
particularly those engaged with the relationship between law and sports
governance the handbook offers invaluable analysis of the economic
issues that are alluded to in those debates but rarely examined in
detail these insights will also prove useful for policy analysts and
sports administrators for whom many sections should be considered
mandatory reading aleksander sulejewicz journal of contemporary european
research over 800 pages on the economics of sport what a feast what a
treat the editors have done a wonderful job both in terms of breadth
from david beckham to child labour in pakistan and depth tournaments and
luxury taxes for example the 86 chapters are uniformly of a very high
standard and illuminating and there are real gems in some of the
contributions british journal on the economics of sport this very
interesting and comprehensive book achieves its objective namely to
present an overview of research in sports economics at an introductory
level the editors have produced an excellent reference book that belongs
in all academic institutions libraries it provides extensive
introduction to the growing body of literature in the rising field of
economics of sport the book s relevant monographs should be read by
institutions cities and countries prior to their committing major
resources towards sports facilities or a sporting event james angresano
journal of sports economics one could think of this book as the sports
and economics counterpart to joy of cooking because it will satisfy the
needs of those with a keen interest in such subjects as the
Handbook on the Economics of Sport 2006 this is a comprehensive set of
essays on myriad facets of public choice by many of the leading
contributors in the field the coverage is excellent and the essays are
terrific i highly recommend this book for researchers and students todd
sandler university of texas at dallas us the elgar companion to public
choice second edition brings together leading scholars in the field of
political economy to introduce readers to the latest research in public
choice the companion lays out a comprehensive history of the field and
in five additional parts it explores public choice contributions to the
study of the origins of the state the organization of political activity
the analysis of decision making in non market institutions the
examination of tribal governance and to modeling and predicting the
behavior of international organizations and transnational terrorism with
broad and up to date coverage this second edition will appeal to
politicians and policymakers academics and researchers in public and
social choice and political science as well as graduate students in
economics political science and public administration
The Elgar Companion to Public Choice 2013-01-01 julio segura and carlos
rodriguez braun have assembled a unique dictionary that will be an
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invaluable and much welcomed reference book for economic journalists
economists and economic scholars at all levels of academe and in all
areas of economics and its associated fields book jacket
An Eponymous Dictionary of Economics 2004-01-01 illuminating the major
accomplishments of the economics of property rights this volume features
22 chapters written by contributors from around the world
The Elgar Companion to the Economics of Property Rights 2004 if
handbooks can be inspiring this is it like a true companion it takes in
its stride conversations both big and small its entries do not just
present an international and multidisciplinary mix but true to life they
work on several different scales and importantly the book makes its
authority evident for it is like an extended website but with all the
added advantages of an encyclopaedia that actually tells you about the
authors and the sources on which they have drawn the resulting
compilation is highly intelligent thoughtful and above all usable dame
marilyn strathern university of cambridge uk the elgar companion to
development studies is a major production in the development studies
field authored by a star studded cast of contributors with 136 entries
covering a vast range of topics it should quickly establish itself as a
leading work of reference we should all feel indebted to david clark who
has successfully brought this substantial publishing project to
completion john toye university of oxford uk this is a most
comprehensive handbook on development studies it brings together a wide
varied array of carefully crafted summaries of 136 key topics in
development by an international cast of well respected academics and
other experts in respective areas of study the handbook is heavily
interdisciplinary organically combining economic political historical
social cultural institutional ethical and human aspects of development
while the wide range of entries might appear as a simple glossary
listing or an encyclopedic collection each of the 136 entries offers
more depth and discussion than the average handbook viewed in this light
this companion is highly likely to become known as a leading reference
work on the topic highly recommended ismael hossein zadeh choice the
elgar companion to development studies is an innovative and unique
reference book that includes original contributions covering development
economics as well as development studies broadly defined this major new
companion brings together an international panel of experts from varying
backgrounds who discuss theoretical ethical and practical issues
relating to economic social cultural institutional political and human
aspects of development in poor countries it also includes a selection of
intellectual biographies of leading development thinkers while the
companion is organised along the lines of an encyclopaedia each of its
136 entries provide more depth and discussion than the average reference
book its entries are also extremely diverse they draw on different
social science disciplines incorporate various mixes of theoretical and
applied work embrace a variety of methodologies and represent different
views of the world the elgar companion to development studies will
therefore appeal to students scholars researchers policymakers and
practitioners in the filed of development as well as the interested
layman
The Elgar Companion to Development Studies 2006 ronald h coase one of
the most innovative and provocative economists of the twentieth century
has had a lasting influence in economics law and economics organization
theory management and political science in this comprehensive companion
31 leading economists social scientists and legal scholars including two
nobel laureates offer the first global assessment of the initial impact
of coase s work and the continuing inspiration that researchers and
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policy makers find in his contributions the book presents a review of
the continuing power of coase s work including the reshaping of public
policies with particular respect to public utilities and network
industries further chapters explore research programmes that he
initiated including the concept of transaction costs and the analysis of
property rights especially in terms of the regulation of the
communications industry and the creation of markets for the right to
pollute the book clearly demonstrates the originality of coase s work
and the challenge that it posed to conventional perspectives which has
been a hallmark of his research throughout his life from his initial
view on the nature of the firm to his recent analysis of the development
of capitalism in china less well known features of coase s research
going beyond his famous papers on the nature of the firm and the problem
of social cost are also explored in detail from economics to public
policy this complete and thorough assessment of coase s vast
contribution will be an invaluable reference to all those interested in
the many areas influenced by this great economist
The Elgar Companion to Ronald H. Coase 2016-02-26 not too long ago it
was possible to be familiar with all of the important works and latest
developments in transaction cost economics that that is no longer the
case is a testament to the intellectual appeal and empirical success of
the transaction cost approach for newcomers the entries in this volume
by some of tce s most knowledgeable and eloquent contributors offer an
excellent introduction to the issues methods discoveries and debates in
the field for veterans the volume provides a highly valuable resource
for catching up on the newest research scott e masten university of
michigan school of business us
The Elgar Companion to Transaction Cost Economics 2010 comprehensive
reference work introducing readers to the field of feminist economics it
addresses key concepts as well as feminist economic critiques and
reconstructions of major economic theories and policy debates
The Elgar Companion to Feminist Economics 2001-01-01 presents over 100
specially commissioned entries on important topics in consumer research
and economic psychology from behaviourism and brand loyalty to trust and
the psychology of tourism leading scholars in the fields provide
stimulating insights into the area as well as summarising existing
knowledge
The Elgar Companion to Consumer Research and Economic Psychology
2002-01-01 the recent era of economic turbulence has generated a growing
enthusiasm for an increase in new and original economic insights based
around the concepts of reciprocity and social enterprise this
stimulating and thought provoking handbook not only encourages and
supports this growth but also emphasises and expands upon new topics and
issues within the economics discourse original contributions from key
international experts acknowledge and illustrate that markets and firms
can be civilizing forces when and if they are understood as expressions
of cooperation and civil virtues they provide an illuminating discourse
on a wide range of topics including reciprocity gifts and the civil
economy which are especially relevant in times of crisis for financial
capitalism the handbook questions the current phase of the market
economy that arises from a state of anthropological pessimism such
anthropological cynicism is one of the foundations of the contemporary
economic system that is challenged by the contributors this highly
original and interdisciplinary handbook will provide a fascinating read
for academics researchers and students across a wide range of fields
including economics public sector economics public policy and social
policy
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Handbook on the Economics of Philanthropy, Reciprocity and Social
Enterprise 2013-01-01 this fascinating handbook defines how knowledge
contributes to social and economic life and vice versa it considers the
five areas critical to acquiring a comprehensive understanding of the
knowledge economy the nature of the knowledge economy social cooperative
cultural creative ethical and intellectual capital knowledge and
innovation systems policy analysis for knowledge based economies and
knowledge management in presenting the outcomes of an important body of
research the handbook enables knowledge policy and management
practitioners to be more systematically guided in their thinking and
actions the contributors cover a wide disciplinary spectrum in an
accessible way presenting concise to the point discussions of critical
concepts and practices that will enable practitioners to make effective
research managerial and policy decisions they also highlight important
new areas of concern to knowledge economies such as wisdom ethics
language and creative economies that are largely overlooked
distinguished by a combination of practical relevance and analytical
rigour this handbook provides new insights into the basic mechanisms
that constitute a knowledge economy and society and will be invaluable
to practitioners and academics in diverse areas of interest including
knowledge management innovation management knowledge policy social
epistemology and development studies
Handbook on the Knowledge Economy 2005 as an essential component for
economic growth energy has a significant impact on the global economy
the need to meet growing energy demand has prompted cutting edge
innovation in clean technology in an attempt to realise environmental
and cost objectives whilst ensuring the security of energy supply this
handbook offers a comprehensive review of the economics of energy
including contributions from a distinguished array of international
specialists it provides a thorough discussion of the major research
issues in this topical field of economics themes addressed include the
theory of energy supply demand and policy empirical modelling of energy
demand holistic energy models an analysis of coal gas electricity oil
and the markets within which they operate and a discussion of the
current key energy policy issues the topics of pricing transmission
regulation security energy efficiency new technologies and climate
change are also discussed the international handbook on the economics of
energy presents a comprehensive overview of the state of the art
research making it an indispensable reference for researchers advanced
students practitioners and policy makers alike
International Handbook on the Economics of Energy 2011-01-01 this
collection of articles offers a comprehensive assessment of the subtle
but nevertheless pervasive economic infrastructure of corruption it
provides suitable core or adjunct reading for law school graduate and
undergraduate courses on international economics international relations
and international law american society of international law this
exhaustive collection edited by rose ackerman cannot be called anything
but excellent overall a wonderful addition to the literature highly
recommended c j talele choice susan rose ackerman is a world class
economist and an authority on the economics of corruption this is a fine
reference volume that every economist interested in this important
subject will want to have as a ready reference jagdish bhagwati columbia
university us economic research on corruption aims both to isolate the
economic effects of quid pro quo deals between agents and third parties
and to suggest how legal and institutional reforms might curb harms and
enhance benefits in this comprehensive handbook top scholars in the
field provide specially commissioned essays both theoretical and
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empirical exploring both types of research the handbook begins with an
introductory essay by the editor followed by two chapters written by
leading exponents of cross country research however the focus of the
handbook is on research at the micro level where policy can be made and
evaluated these microeconomic studies fall into several overlapping
categories the first group includes studies that link corrupt incentives
to institutional structures particularly the organization of the state
the second draws implications from surveys of households or businesses
and from controlled experiments the third concentrates on particular
sectors such as education tax administration public works customs
services and pharmaceuticals finally two chapters assess corruption in
the transition away from socialism in europe and asia
International Handbook on the Economics of Corruption 2007-01-01
featuring expert contributors from around the world this book offers
insight into the vital theoretical and practical aspects of the
economics of copyright topics discussed include fair use performers
rights copyright and trade online music strea
Handbook on the Economics of Copyright 2014-09-26
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